
                    

  HUB Club Distinguished Service Award  

          Criteria & Nomination Form 
HISTORY: The HUB Club membership, having sought an equitable manner to 

recognize those members who, by their efforts, go above and beyond in service to the club and the driving 

community is instituting a Service Award. Such efforts as promotion, volunteering at/ managing club events, 

mentoring new and prospective drivers in the club, serving on committees and as club officers are a few of the 

things that could be considered. 

The nominee must be a current member in good standing of the HUB Club. 

Nominations must be submitted on the DSA Awards Nomination form by December 1st of each year. 

Award shall be given at the Annual Meeting of the Membership. 

 

Name of individual being nominated_______________________________________________________ 

 

I/ We are nominating this individual because: 

________________________________________________________________________________________ 

 

________________________________________________________________________________________ 

 

________________________________________________________________________________________ 

 

________________________________________________________________________________________ 

 

________________________________________________________________________________________ 

 

________________________________________________________________________________________ 

 

________________________________________________________________________________________ 

 

________________________________________________________________________________________ 

 

________________________________________________________________________________________ 

 

________________________________________________________________________________________ 

 

________________________________________________________________________________________ 

 

Printed name/ signature of nominating member_______________________________________________ 

 

Phone number_______________________________   Date____________________________ 

 

Return form by December 1st  to:  

Lydia Gray, 43W991 Oakleaf Drive, Elburn, IL 60119 or email to:lydiagraydvm@gmail.com 


